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Evolution & Adaptation—Year 6 

As part of Year 6's work about evolution and    
adaptation - and also to develop their under-
standing of conservation and 
foster a love of animals we 
have researched a variety of 
endangered animals and each 
class has voted on which one 
they are going to adopt from 
the World Wildlife Fund. 

6R - Giant panda  6M -  Dolphin 

6C - Snow leopard 6N -  Gorilla 

Parent Curriculum Diversity Working Party 

Thank you to the parents who joined Mrs Rogers and Mr 
Henry for the diversity meeting on Wednesday morning. 
Although numbers were small, it was a very positive and 
productive meeting. Mrs Rogers shared the work we have 
been doing as a school on curriculum diversity and some 
suggestions were made from parents about aspects which 
could be included and opportunities in the local            
community to enrich our curriculum.  

There was plenty of food for thought, and we look        
forward to coming together again in summer 1 to discuss 
progress and look ahead to involving our community in 
building our curriculum over the coming year.  

The next meeting will take place on 27th April and all    
parents are welcome. 

Zoolab - Nursery & Reception 

Children in Nursery and Reception had a visit 

from Zoolab today. They had an opportunity to 

learn all about many different creatures including 

crested geckos, giant African land snails, a tree 

frog, a corn snake and even a tarantula! 

Some children even had a go at holding them! 

Collecting Children 

If somebody else is collecting your child please 

can you inform the school office in plenty of time 

so we can let the class teacher know. If someone 

new is collecting please ensure they have a pass-

word as without it your child will not be released 

by the teacher. 



Spring Dates For Your Diary 

February 
4th Coffee Morning  Infant Hall 9.15am (to be confirmed) 
4th Year 4 Habitats Workshop 
8th Safer Internet Day 
14-18th Half Term 
 
March 
3rd Year 2 SATs Parent Meeting 4pm 
4th Coffee Morning Infant Hall 9.15am 
9th Parent Forum Junior Hall 9.15am 
10th Florence Nightingale Workshop Year 2 
11th Annual Reports for Years 1-6 
17th Parents’ Evening via Zoom- Children finish at 1.30pm 

April 
1st Coffee Morning Infant Hall 9.15am 
1st Last Day Of Term 
19th INSET DAY (school closed) 
20th Summer Term Starts 

May 
5th Polling Day  (school closed) 
27th Queens Jubilee Bank Holiday (school closed) 

 

    Birthday Chocolates 
A reminder that if your child has a birthday and 
you are buying chocolates for the class to share, 
we are only able to accept Cadburys Heroes due 

to children in the school with allergies. 

Should Everyone Learn Sign    

Language? 

Ever since Rose Ayling-Ellis became the first deaf 

contestant to compete in Strictly Come Dancing, the 

number of people wanting to learn British Sign     

Language has surged. One half of the overall winning 

couple, Rose was frequently seen using sign           

language on the show and she used a translator to 

interpret what others were saying.  

Things to discuss at home: 

What everyday activities 

do you think deaf or hear-

ing impaired would find 

most difficult? 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Didier 1M     Josiah 4D  Kiaan 1M  Foorqan 1M 

Imran 4D      Rianna 6C  Elena 1M  Atifa 4D 

Alison 1M Sarah 1M  Nojus 4K  Harshpreet 6C 

Sanjana 1M  Abthahee 6C   Jannat 1D  Adhvik 1D 

Yasmin 6C  Dawud 6C   

Healthy Snacks & Lunch 
Please remember to send your child in with a 
healthy snack to eat at morning break. Some 

children are getting hungry during lessons before lunch.  

Can we also remind parents that children are not allowed 
takeaway/fast food meals for their lunch or snack. 




